
4500 North Tryon Street Charlotte, N.C. 28213

January 13, 1992

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnut, PA 18088

Dear Kermit:

It was a pleasure to receive your letter informing us of your
reception of WOGR on Tuesday, December 31, 1991. According to
the transcript you included, I can verify that you did indeed
hear our broadcast. We were transmitting at 2500 watts on a
frequency

As a Christian broadcaster, I feel compelled to challenge the
issues that have been ignored in the church for so long. One of
these issues has been the toleration of racial separation. I am
praying that eyes be opened in this area and that we who claim to
be followers of Christ follow His example of love and equality
for all men.

Thank you for your comments and words of encouragement. Please
tune us in again. Much success to you in your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Wayne Hammond

(704) 597-1540


